
Working Planning Commission Meeting 

April 9, 2013 

  

Approved 

  

7:00 pm, April 9, 2013, the working Royalton Township planning commission meeting met with 
Members: Leslie Orvis, Duane Swanson, Terry Lind, Nancy Dahlin Teich and Roberta Folkestad 
present. 

  

There was discussion about signage along roads, the road-right-of-way along State Highway 70, 
and farmer’s field signs. 

  

A conditional use permit for the town hall was discussed. 

  

Filing of conditional use permits with the county and reasons for filing them were discussed. 

  

There was discussion about the possible development of a tracking spread sheet for conditional 
use permits, to see if the business is currently in business, has closed, changes have occurred, etc. 

  

Interim permits were talked about and what the charges to issue them could be. Copies of the 
City of Rock Creek’s, Pokegama Township’s, Finlayson Township’s, and the State of 
Minnesota’s interim permits were shared. 

  

9:00 pm meeting closed. 

  

Respectfully submitted: 



  

Roberta Folkestad, Clerk/Member 

  

Chair/Member, Leslie Orvis 

  

Member, Terry Lind 

  

Member, Duane Swanson 

  

Member, Nancy Dahlin Teich 

 


